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JUDICIAL INTERN HIRING INFORMATION 

Margaret M. Garnett, United States District Judge 
Southern District of New York 

 

Chambers Contact Information: 
United States District Court for the Southern District of New York 
Thurgood Marshall United States Courthouse 
40 Foley Square, Room 2102 
New York, NY 10007 
GarnettNYSDChambers@nysd.uscourts.gov 

 

Positions:  Judge Garnett is seeking two or more full-time interns for the summer of 2025.   

 

Application Process:  Interested law students may email their applications to the email address 
listed above with the following subject line: “[YEAR] Summer Internship Application: [FULL 
NAME].”  Applications must contain a cover letter, resume, list of two references, law school 
transcript, and a writing sample not to exceed 10 pages.  Applicants should combine all 
application materials into a single PDF file.  Both first- and second-year law students are 
welcome to apply.  Applications will be reviewed on a rolling basis.  Chambers will contact 
applicants directly in the event Judge Garnett wishes to schedule an interview. 

 

Applicants should visit the Court’s website (https://nysd.uscourts.gov/hon-margaret-m-garnett) 
for updated information regarding vacancies and other hiring information.   
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